
PTO is selling  Aubrey Chaparral Car Magnets for $5.00. 
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8th grade AG is just diving into 

learning all bout FFA. Soon they 

will be working on learning the 

FFA Creed and start practicing 

for some of the contest that will 

happen later this fall. 

7th grade Careers class is 

learning all about money, 

checks, credit cards and savings. 

The most important things in 

life. :) 

FFA hit the ground running the 

second week of school with our 

Back to School Ice Cream Social. 

The entire MS Cafeteria was full 

and we served around 200 bowls 

of ice cream. 

7th & 8th grade Tech App 

students are learning how to stay 

safe online. 

6th grade ELAR students are 

studying diamante poems, shape 

poems and bio poems. 

N e w s  f r o m  t h e  c l a s s r o o m  

PTO also got a new couch 

donated to our teachers lounge 

from Rustic Furniture on Hwy 

380.  WAY TO GO LADIES!! 


